

FOLLOWING
GOVERNMENT
GUIDELINES, THE
SCHOOL IS CLOSED
UNTIL FURTHER
NOTICE



Our ducklings continue to thrive. They are having a 'auacking' time!



Victoria Primary Academy

Weekly Newsletter

Spring Term

Friday, 27th March 2020

Hello!

I hope you are all keeping fit and healthy and doing well with home learning. We will continue to send updates via ParentMail.



Don't forget, if you need to contact the school just call us on 01933 223323—the office is still open.



Or you can email us via the website at https://www.victoria-pri.northants.sch.uk/contact/

Latest Government directives:-

Coronavirus (COVID-19): what you need to do

Stay at home

- Only go outside for food, health reasons or work (but only if you cannot work from home)
- Stay 2 metres (6ft) away from other people
- Wash your hands as soon as you get home

You can spread the virus even if you don't have symptoms.

Staying at home and social distancing

When we reduce our day-to-day contact with other people, we will reduce the spread of the infection. That is why the government is now (23 March 2020) introducing three new measures.

- 1. Requiring people to stay at home, except for very limited purposes
- 2. Closing non-essential shops and community spaces
- 3. Stopping all gatherings of more than two people in public

Every citizen must comply with these new measures. The relevant authorities, including the police, will be given the powers to enforce them – including through fines and dispersing gatherings.

These measures are effective immediately. The Government will look again at these measures in three weeks, and relax them if the evidence shows this is possible.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/full-guidance-on-staying-at-home-and-away-from-others



I wish you and your family well, Best wishes Mrs Hayley Scargill Principal